Get Involved - Join the Membership and Communications Committee
By Barbara Martin, PA-C

We have decided to combine a few committees that have a similar charge into one
committee. The new group is called the Membership and Communications Committee,
and is composed of the former Membership, Newsletter, Website and Public Relations
Committees.

We are hoping to work together on communications throughout OSPA and its
membership, as well as attract new members to OSPA. We will maximize the great
resources we already have, including our website, Facebook page and newsletter.

We will also focus, as mentioned in the strategic plan, on recruiting and then retaining
student members as they graduate and become PAs in Oregon. This will involve more
participation with the PA Programs, as well as staying in better touch with Oregon’s PA
graduates.

Please consider becoming involved with this new committee! What ideas do you have to
share? Do you think we can reach out to students in a better way? How do you think our
website could improve? We want to continue to grow and adapt to meet the needs of
OSPA’s members, and we welcome your input.

Please feel free to contact OSPA at ospa@oregonpa.org for more information. Or you
may contact Barbara Martin, Committee Chair at bemfk77@yahoo.com.

Thank you!



